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COVID-19 Memo 

 

Vaccinations 

 

April 8, 2021 

 

As we prepare for additional repopulation of the office teams, according to OHA’s vaccination 

plan, Delta Fire employees are now eligible for vaccinations, because we are included in Phase 

1B Group 7, which includes those working in construction. 

 

In accordance with current governmental guidelines, face coverings and social distancing will 

continue to be required. 

 

For assistance finding a location to get a vaccination, visit  https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/. 

 

We encourage you to protect yourself, your family, and others by being vaccinated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Cartales 
 

Steve Cartales 

https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/

